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Programme Family Day Efteling 
On Saturdag 24th June our annual Family Day will take place 
in the Efteling. Registration is possible till 17th June.  
Click here for more details on the programme and 
registration. 

 

Annual Report CMTC-OVM 2016 
The 2016 annual report is now available. The publication has 
been delayed due to the transfer of our data to another 
administration office.  
Read more>> 
 

 

Eurordis Conference 2017 
The European Organization for rare diseases, Eurordis, has 
achieved a lot in the past 20 years. Read the report on the 
conference. Read more>> 

 

New medical advisor 
Our team of medical advisors has expanded! We are proud 
to announce the addition of Dr. Millan Patel from Canada to 
our team. Read more>> 

 

Donation dr. C.J. Vaillant Fonds 
We received a € 5,000 contribution from the Dr. C.J. Vaillant 
Fund for our New Patients Program! We will use this 
contribution for the modernization of the current website. 
Read more>> 
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